
 

 

 
 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN HAVING A SAY IN 

HOW YOUR GP PRACTICE IS RUN? 

 
At the Devonshire Lodge practice, we have an active Patient Participation 
Group (PPG). 
 
The idea of PPGs is to give patients a say in how their GP practice is run. 
Our PPG meets quarterly. It represents patient views to the practice and is 
consulted by the practice on matters affecting patients. (More info on PPG 
page of practice website www.devonshirelodge.co.uk)  

 
Currently there are more places for patients to become members of the 
group. The only requirements are that: 

• You are registered with the practice 

• You are able to give some time to attend meetings 

• You would like to work with the practice and with other patients to 
improve services 

 
If you are interested in becoming a member or would like more information, 
just add your details below and give them to reception. We’ll be in touch. 

Name: 
 
Phone No: 

 
E-mail: 

 
In addition, if there’s anything you’d like to tell us about yourself or what 
you think is good or not so good about the practice, then please do so below. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


